Pursuant to due call and notice thereof, a Council Workshop of the North Mankato City Council was held in the Municipal Building Council Chambers on January 2, 2018. Mayor Dehen called the meeting to order at 8:03 p.m. The following were present for roll call: Mayor Dehen, Council Members Steiner, Norland, Freyberg and Whitlock, and City Clerk Van Genderen.

Follow up Discussion to League of Minnesota Cities Workshop

Council Member Freyberg stated he would be interested in having this conversation when legal counsel was available.

Council Member Norland reported Attorney Kennedy would be able to provide legal advice.

Mayor Dehen stated the Council Workshop could be rescheduled to Tuesday, January 16, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. or when the Attorney would be available.

Mayor Dehen closed the Council Workshop at 8:06 p.m.

	Mayor	
	·	
City Clerk		